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  ARROW TRU-LINE BRINGING DISTRIBUTION TO NEW ENGLAND 
 
LONDONDERRY, New Hampshire: With the acquisition of a new location in Londonderry, New 
Hampshire, Arrow Tru-Line is bringing its international operations to the New England area. This 
distribution center will offer delivery to six states in the New England area, including New York and New 
Jersey.  

“By expanding into the New England area, we are increasing options for garage door suppliers in the 
East Coast to utilize the space on their deliveries for more sections and reduce their shipping costs and 
wait times on track & hardware,” said Glenn Tocci, Manager of the Londonderry distribution center. 
“The central location allows for better just-in-time inventory options and customized orders.” 

The Londonderry location will offer made-to-order torsion tracks, springs and cables, as well as the full 
range of Arrow Tru-Line products. The new location is expected to be up and running in the first quarter 
of 2018. 

Arrow Tru-Line offers tracks, top and bottom brackets, struts, packaged hardware sets, wind load 
hardware, spring fittings and anchor plates, splice plates, sheave straps, sheaves, shafts, rollers, low 
headroom components, jamb brackets, hinges, lock components, fasteners, exhaust ports, door 
handles, couplers, chain hoists, cables and accessories, including bearing plates, bearings, and angles. 
Our quality products are used in many applications, including garage doors, household appliances, and 
farm machinery. Contact Arrow Tru-Line today to learn how we help empower our customers with the 
perfect solution. 
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